
  

Newsletter 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all of you that came to parents evening this week. It was really good to have such a 

high turn out over the two nights. The electronic booking system worked reasonably well, so thank 

you for your patience. If you haven’t yet had the opportunity to speak with your child’s class teacher 

please do try and make an appointment. All of our teachers will try and find a time slot that works 

for you. Finally thank you for all the questionnaires that were completed, if you took one home 

please return it to your child’s teacher. Your feedback is highly valued. 

‘Lates’ 

Thank you to the huge majority of parents that make sure that your children arrive on time          

everyday, however we have had a growing number of late arrivers -especially this week. Please 

make sure that your children arrive at school on time. Above all arriving late for school isn’t the 

smoothest start for your children. Children are welcome on the playground from 8.40am. If you 

need something earlier there is the school breakfast club. 

Bewerley Park 

Next week year six go on their annual trip to Bewerley park, so fingers crossed that the weather is 

kind and we all hope you have a fantastic few days away. Parents are more than welcome to wave 

the coach ‘off’. It will leave school between 9 and 9.30 on Tuesday morning. Children can be col-

lected on their return at approximately 2.30pm on Friday. 

Thirsk Community Primary School 
06.10.2017 

Weekly Attendance we are aiming for 

higher than 96.2% 

 

Pat Turner Award 

 

 

Austin Fitzgerald 4AW for being 

cheerful, motivated, enthusiastic 

and able to persevere when he 

needs to. Well done ! 

Tiffany Hajduk R/1S for always 

working really hard, having a   

fantastic attitude to learning ,  

listening well and being a kind 

friend. 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RB 94.8 

R/1S 96.7 –Well done 

1/2EC 99.6 –Excellent 

1/2MC 100-

OUTSTANDING! 

3BC  95 

3PR 96.1–Well done 

4AW 96.6 

5E 99–Excellent 

5P 99–Excellent 

6T 99–Excellent 

Total 97.6 –Fantastic 



  

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Mr  

Chandler’s  

Football 

 

3.20-4.20 

Yr5/6 

 

  

  

Drama 
3.20-4.20 

R-Yr2 

(in Reception) 

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr. 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

Art Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3-6 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Football 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3-4 

  

  

  

  

 

Glee Club 

3.15-4 

Yr4-6 

 

   

  

  

 

Yoga 
Yr3-6 

3.20 –4.20 

(in the hall 

  

  

  

Dates For Your Calendar  

5E Swimming every Wednesday 10.30 

9th Oct Tracy Taylor Assembly 

  PTA meeting @2.30pm 

10th Oct Yr 6 Bewerley Park Visit 

10th Oct Tag Rugby @High School 1pm 

13th Oct Harvest Festival Please bring in    

  donations today—please remember 

  it is also a non uniform day  

Class Assemblies 

20th October   3BC 22nd March  3PR 

27th April          5E 17th May       R/1S 

8th June            5P 22nd June     6T 

  

  

http://www.peresults.co.uk/ 

Put the school post code in only, this  allows you to 

see how the school/s have done during  different 

events. 

 

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/ 

Put the school name in only, this  allows you to see 

how the school/s blogs and achievements. 

 

http://www.peresults.co.uk/competitionssports.aspx?iframe=false&postcode=yo71sl
https://www.yourschoolgames.com/


  

Important 

Packed Lunches 

Can we please strongly request that parents do not provide their children with nuts in their 

packed lunches. We have children in school with severe allergies to nuts. 

Head Lice 

Please be aware we are constantly battling against Head Lice in many classes across 

the school. Can we ask parents to be vigilant at all times and please check their 

childs/rens hair regularly. Below is a link for information 

http://kidshealth.org/en/parents/head-lice.html 

 

Threadworm 

Can we please stress the importance of handwashing, there have been a number of 

reported cases of threadworm recently. Please see the link below for more             

information. 

https://beta.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/ 

PTA Meeting 

 Please note the PTA will be holding a meeting on Monday 9th at 2.30pm 

All are welcome !! 


